
Visitor Policy 
Wallace Community College welcomes visitors at any of its campuses or sites. Visitors should report to the administrative offices in Grimsley 
Hall at the Wallace Campus or the Administrative Building on the Sparks Campus rather than proceeding to instructional areas. Visitors are 
expected to abide by College regulations. CHILDREN MUST BE UNDER THE SUPERVISION OF THEIR PARENTS AT ALL TIMES WHILE ON CAMPUS 
AND ARE NOT ALLOWED IN INSTRUCTIONAL AREAS (CLASSROOMS AND ANY COMPUTER LABS ON CAMPUS). 
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